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MEMORANDUM 

 
Date: May 27, 2020 

To: Members, Board of Supervisors 

From: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 

Subject: Results Board Member Poll - Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council 
 

 
On May 26, 2020, a memo was sent to all Members of the Board of Supervisors, surveying their 
interest in serving on the vacant seat to the Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council.  
 
Analysis: 
 
It is important to note, the limited time frame Members were provided to respond to this poll in 
effect to meet the introduction deadline for the following Board meeting. 
Supervisor Walton was the only Member to express interest within the provided timeframe.  
 
Therefore, the nomination of Supervisor Walton will be forwarded to the Adoption Without Reference to 
Committee section of the June 2, 2020, Board Meeting for the Board’s consideration.  
We apologize for any inconvenience the limited time frame may have caused other Members in 
responding to this poll. 
 
 
Please include a copy of this memo, including the attachments, into each file. 
 
c: Alisa Somera - Legislative Deputy 
 Anne Pearson - Deputy City Attorney 
 Sheryl Cowan - Executive Secretary for the JJCC 
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